From: Chris Beard

To: Ana Glosson

Subject: Re: SIC Report to Parents

Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 6:05:41 PM
Attachments: Report to Parents 2017.docx
Here you go!

Thanks for the reminder!
Chris

From: Ana Glosson <AGlosson@rhmail.org>

Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 8:06 AM

To: High School Assistant Principals <HAP@rhmail.org>, High School Principals-Directors
<HP@rhmail.org>, Middle School Assistant Principals <MAP@rhmail.org>, Middle School Principals
<MP@rhmail.org>, Elementary Assistant Principals <EAP@rhmail.org>, Elementary Principals-
Directors <EP@rhmail.org>

Subject: SIC Report to Parents

Just a reminder that the SIC Report to Parents is due April 30. Please forward your report to me as
soon as possible and | will upload to the State.

Thank you,

Ana Glosson, Administrative Assistant
Planning & Program Support

Rock Hill Schools

660 N. Anderson Road

Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Office: 803-981-1045

Fax: 803-981-1094

Email: aglosson@rhmail.org


mailto:CBeard@rhmail.org
mailto:AGLOSSON@rhmail.org
mailto:AGlosson@rhmail.org
mailto:HAP@rhmail.org
mailto:HP@rhmail.org
mailto:MAP@rhmail.org
mailto:MP@rhmail.org
mailto:EAP@rhmail.org
mailto:EP@rhmail.org
mailto:aglosson@rhmail.org

[image: eagle][image: eagle]Ebenezer Avenue Elementary School

242 Ebenezer Avenue

Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Telephone (803)-981-1435 Fax (803)-981-1925

Chris Beard, Principal





Report to Parents 2016-2017





The 2016-2017 school year has been filled with exciting things at Ebenezer Avenue Elementary School!  We have committed to doing “whatever it takes” to meet the needs of our students.   We have continued our work with Professional Learning Communities throughout our building in order to make decisions based on data and in the best interest of each child.  We believe all children deserve an education based on their individual needs.



Our School Improvement Council has worked in conjunction with our PTO this year to help us reach our goal of building a strong community among our students, staff, and parents.   Our school has expanded our sphere of influence in the Rock Hill community by adding a School of Inquiry for third through fifth graders.  We are excited about this new program and how it is impacting our school and the children who chose to explore this new learning style, focusing on the natural curiosities and wonders of children in the learning process.  With new programs in place, it is essential we continue to create a strong community among our entire school community.



We look forward to continuing on the journey of moving our school towards greater levels of success as measured by students’ love of learning, parents’ satisfaction with home-school relations, and test results that prove academic growth of our students.
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Chris Beard					Perry Pappas

Principal					SIC Chair
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